
Kansas Livestock Association | 6031 SW 37th Street, Topeka, KS 66614 | 785-273-5115 | www.kla.org | kla@kla.org

KLA dues are an investment in your operation,
employing a staff of 20 professionals to represent you
on issues that impact your bottom line. This includes a
lobbying team working on your behalf in Topeka and in
Washington, D.C. Become a member today and have a
direct hand in shaping agriculture policy. 

Below are just a few of the victories KLA had in the
Statehouse during the 2022 legislative session.

A KLA-supported bill  that expanded the
Veterinary Training Program for Rural
Kansas. It  was signed by the governor.

A KLA-opposed bill  that would have
created a new executive branch agency,
the Kansas Department of Water and
Environment, removing the Division of
Conservation and the Division of Water
Resources from the Kansas Department
of Agriculture while increasing fees on
all water users. The bill  failed to
advance in the House.

A KLA-supported bill  that permanently
exempts all  labor and materials to
construct agricultural fence. It  was
signed by the governor on April  14, 2022.

HB 2239 | Fencing Sales Tax
ExemptionKLA opposed a bill  backed by the

Humane Society of the United States that
would have removed the animal health
commissioner’s authority over the pet
animal program. The bill  failed to
advance in the Senate.

SB 551 | Proposal to split Division of
Animal Health

A KLA-proposed bill  that requires the
accurate labeling of fake meat products.
The governor signed the bill  on May 5, 2022.

SB 261 | Fake Meat Labeling HB 2605 | Rural Veterinary
Scholarship Program

HB 2686 | Water Agency Bill

Invest 
in your
operation.


